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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

CONTACT: Nate Burklund, District Administrator 
  School District of Niagara 

  nburklund@niagara.k12.wi.us 
  715-251-4541 
 
 

School District of Niagara Inviting Community Members to Learn More about the Referendum 
Questions 

 
Niagara, WI – On the November 3 ballot district residents will have the opportunity to vote on two 
questions that are designed as a comprehensive plan to support the student and schools of the School 
District of Niagara. A Referendum Information Night has been planned for October 14 from 6:30-7:30 
p.m. in the School Auditorium. The goal of the evening is to share detailed information about the 
referendum questions and proposed plan that residents will have the opportunity to vote on. Attendees 
are asked to wear a face covering. 
 
“We invite our community to learn more about the referendum questions so everyone can make an 
informed decision while casting their votes,” said Nate Burklund, District Administrator. “We are 
currently planning to hold this in-person but are actively monitoring the pandemic in our area and the 
meeting is subject to change, please check the District website, Facebook or call the District for 
changes.” No RSVP is necessary. 
 
 
Learn More: 
 

− Call the District Office at 715.251.4541 

− Email:referendum@niagara.k12.wi.us 

− Visit www.niagara.k12.wi.us 

− Follow @Niagarabadgers on Facebook 
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